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DATE:  March 4, 2013  

 

TO:   Active Chapters of Sigma Gamma Epsilon  

Members of the National Council of SGE  

 

FROM:  Jim Walters, SGE Secretary-Treasurer  

 

RE:   Vote on Columbus State University Petition 
 

 

Last fall we received a petition from Columbus State University in Columbus, Georgia to 

establish a Chapter of SGE on their campus. Vice President of the Southeastern Province, Dr. 

Michael Gibson, has conducted a site visit and prepared a letter in that regard. His letter is 

included with this mailing. All active Chapters and members of the National Council of SGE are 

invited to vote regarding the granting of a charter for a new Chapter at Columbus State 

University. Please cast your Chapter’s vote electronically by e-mailing your response to 

even@sigmagammaepsilon.com. Please place “(Your Chapter name) Vote” in the subject line. 

Votes must be submitted by March 31
st
. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

 

James C. Walters  

SGE National Secretary-Treasurer  

 
 


